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THANK YOU TO ALL OUR FAMILIES FOR A SPECIAL YEAR 

It is hard to believe that another year at Erdman is almost over! All of us want you to know 

how much we appreciate the love and support you have given to your child and the school this 

year. A huge THANK YOU to Kelly Butterworth, Noreen Sharpe, Julie Long, Nicole Noord, 

Eileen Keenan, their crew and all our families for making Erdfest such a wonderful event! We 

thank everyone who helped out with Lunch Bunch, donated to Helping Hands, volunteered as 

room parents and worked on various PAC and classroom projects. Each one of you is an 

important part of our school and we are grateful for your involvement. 

 

2017 – 2018 CLASS PLACEMENTS 
 A few openings remain in the MTTH Fours and the MWF Older 
Threes.  Please encourage your friends to call for information and a 
visit if they are thinking about preschool next fall.  Your referrals are 
the best references we could every hope for!  Thank you so much! 

 

ERDMAN SUMMER CAMP 
Join the fun this summer! Summer camp information is available in 
the office.  All weeks are still available and Patti can answer any 
questions you might have. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
We are so excited to have been awarded a grant by the Scituate 
Education Foundation!  In the fall we will have a new building area 
in our outdoor classroom!  This space will invite children to explore, 
create and build with primarily natural materials to develop and 
extend science, math and language concepts.  Open exploration of 
materials will be followed by activities focused on specific 
challenges.  Watch for more detailed information in September. 
 
In the fall we will have another exciting opportunity. We will be 
participating in the Early Learning Study through the Harvard 
Graduate School of Education.  This study will look at what children 
know and can do.  Detailed information from Harvard will come in 
the fall. 
 
THURSDAY AND FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 7 & 8: PARENT CONFERENCES 
 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 10: FAMILY GATHERING ON THE 
PLAYGROUND FROM 4 TO 6 
 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11: FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL! 
 
ENROLLEMENT PACKETS WILL BE MAILED IN MID AUGUST. 
 
         I wish you a fun filled summer with your families.   Debby 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
LAST MINUTE REMINDERS! 
 

 Wednesday, June 7: Explorers ends 

  Friday, June 9: Last day for Lunch 
Bunch and Stay & Play 

 Monday, June 12: Last day for late 
Pick Up 

 Tuesday, June 13:  Last day for 
MTTH 3s and 4s.   
11:00 – MTTH 4s climb Lawson 
Tower 
11:30 – Ice Cream Social for MTTH 
3s and 4s 

 Wednesday, June 14: Last day early 
drop off and for MWF classes 
10:30 – MWF 4s climb Lawson 
Tower 
11:00 – 4 Day 4s climb Lawson 
Tower 
11: 30 – Ice Cream Social for 
morning classes 
12:30 – Ice Cream Social for MWF 3s 

 Siblings are welcome at Ice Cream 
Socials, but may not to climb the 
Tower.  Child care will be provided 
on the playground. 

 It’s not too late to submit your End 
of the Year Survey.  We appreciate 
the insights that that your feedback 
provides.      

 June 15:  First tuition payment due 
for 2017-18 school year 
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